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July 1. 2024

The Honorable Governor Jeff Landry
Office of the Governor

PO Box 94004

Baton Rouge. LA 70804

Dear Governor Landry.

It is our pleasure to support the continuation of the Louisiana National Guard's aid to the State ¢f
Texas through Operation Lone Star with the remaining $800.000 from the legislature’s initial
allocation of $3 million.

The United States is facing a border crisis with millions having crossed the southern border
through Texas. The effects of these crossings, which we are seeing in our own state, include
increased crime by illegal immigrants which we are seeing in our own cities and unfettered drug
tratficking.

We understand the importance of protecting the Southern border, and will continue to work with
you on this important matter.

Sincerely.
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Phillip DeVillier CamerOn Henry
Speaker of the House President of the Senate



